BOROUGH OF MIDDLESEX
NOTICE OF ADDENDUM NO. 1

SUPPLY AND INSTALLATION OF AERATOR & MIXER

Addendum No. 1 has been issued for the Bid pertaining to Supply and Installation of Aerator and
Mixer for the Borough of Middlesex on Friday, 12, 2020, and posted on Borough website.

TO ALL CONCERNED: The original bid specification package for the above referenced project is
amended as noted in Addendum No.1.

CONCERNING QUESTIONS RECEIVED:

QUESTION: Are the new Sunburst aerators and mixer replacing existing units?

ANSWER: Yes, we are replacing existing units.

QUESTION: Where is the site that these components are located within the Borough?

ANSWER: Components are located at Victor Crowell Park, Willow Avenue/Route 28, Middlesex, NJ.
QUESTION: What is the location of the new control cabinet?

ANSWER: Control cabinet is located 150 ft away from where units are placed in the water.
QUESTION: Are there existing electrical circuits being utilized for this new equipment?

ANSWER: Yes, there are existing electrical circuits being utilized.

QUESTION: Are there any existing aerators or mixers being removed?

ANSWER: Yes, they have already been removed by the DPW.

Carmen Modica
Purchasing Agent



